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SENT BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the OPDC received on 3 July 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You noted that high-level findings and key recommendations arising from the Strategic Review 
of the Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation were published on the GLA website in 
November 2016 and you requested a copy of the full report. 
 
I can confirm that report published on the GLA website, using the following link, is the only 
report produced following the review. 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/regeneration/regeneration-publications/strategic-
review-old-oak-and-park-royal 
 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Interim Chief Finance Officer 
Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation 
 
  




